RE: "ASSESSING TOLERANCE TO SODIUM CHLORIDE SALINITY IN FOURTEEN FLORICULTURE SPECIES." by Gonzalo Villarino and Neil Mattson

http://horttech.msubmit.net/cgibin/main.plex?el=A5y2BGU1A5DGu4F4A9QBJHioyxFpNfEBXRXs0kUQZ

Dear Dr. Valdez-Aguilar:

You have been identified as a highly qualified reviewer for the manuscript noted above. This paper has been submitted for potential publication in HortTechnology, a journal of the American Society for Horticultural Science. Would you be willing/able to review this manuscript?

To accept or decline this invitation, click on the URL link above; follow the RED arrows to view the manuscript. Please note that both the paper and the official review form are online; nothing will be mailed to you.

If you agree to review this manuscript, we ask that you provide an evaluation within 3 weeks (21 days).

If you have any questions or need more information, please respond to this e-mail.

Thank you for your support of horticultural science and ASHS. Your efforts are crucial to the success of HortTechnology.

Sincerely,

Neal De Vos

Neal E. De Vos, PhD, CPH Editor in Chief